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   I-UCR Mental Health Incident Reporting 

The Illinois State Police I-UCR Program is pleased to announce the Mental Health Incident Report 
is now available on the Illinois NIBRS Repository Test site (INRT) in the Data Center.  Test data is 
needed from agencies at this time. Please log into the INRT and submit as many forms as you 
like from September 11th to September 20th.  We are working towards a “go-live” date in 
October 2021.  As always, everyone in the I-UCR Program appreciates the agency’s willingness to 
help improve reporting. 

**If you do not have credentials to sign into the INRT, please send an email 
to ISP.UCR.Access@Illinois.gov ** 
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